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Waterfront park closed during dredging
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The park area on the Depot Slough S ot 4

waterfront in Toledo will be closed for r’*’fﬂfrzr:.rg.-fﬂ'.".".'_: -'
approximately two weeks as dredging -
related to the transient dock is
competed.

Port of Toledo General Manager Bud
Shoemake noted in a news release that
the area will not be safe for pedestrian
or recreational use due to heawy
equipment traffic.

The contractor, Billeter Marine, of Coos

Bay, is operating a crane with a

clamshell bucket along the bank of the

slough, then loading the dredged material into dump trucks, and driving around the
park to unload the material in the recently constructed bermed containment area.

For the complete article see the 12-07-2011 issue.

Click here to purchase an electronic version of the 12-07-2011 paper.



